
 

 
 

                                                     
Music Media Technology Pathway  

Advisory Board Invitation 
December 1, 2020 

 

Dear Industry Leader, 

 

Mumford High School is excited to announce the arrival of our new learning Pathway:  

Music Media Technology (MMT) – and you’re invited to become a contributing partner on our Pathway 

Advisory Board or join us as a returning partner! 

 

On behalf of Mumford Principal Mr. Damian Perry, your presence is formally requested at Mumford’s 

first virtual Pathway Advisory Board meeting tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, December 1st, from 

1:30 p.m. – 2:30 p.m.  The meeting will be brief and has time built in for questions.  Virtual meeting 

information:  

 

Microsoft Teams Meeting (Download the App) 
Join on your computer or mobile app  

Click here to join the meeting  
Or call in (audio only)  
+1 313-462-2305,,45312890# United States, Detroit  
Phone Conference ID: 453 128 90#  
 

The agenda will include information about how our school is partnering with MMT industry professionals 

as well as others interested in supported the MMT Pathway such as community partners, parents and 

students.  We recognize that your field expertise can guide the culminating projects in our courses as you 

provide insight to our staff and students on the readiness required to prepare for entry into Music Media 

as a career.  With your support and collaboration ranging from speaking to students about employment 

possibilities to receiving students on tours of your workplace, we believe learners will demonstrate their 

capabilities to occupy internships at your work sites that can lead to future long-term MMT careers.   

 

As a result of your tutelage, we will work to bridge the gap between education and the world of business 

and industry.  It is our hope that you can see your organization serving in an integral role in helping us 

prepare students for authentic, real-world, project-based learning experiences.  Your level of support can 

run from mild as a consultant, to engaging as a mentor, to full hands-on to helping with culminating 

projects, as examples.   

 

Thank you in advance for your continued interest in our efforts to fulfill the Detroit Public Schools 

Community District mission to educate and empower Detroit students and the vision to nurture students 

who realize their inherent ability to thrive. 

 

We welcome you to attend our monthly meetings virtually, by phone or in person to serve as a consultant, 

supporter of our planning, or help us connect with others who are open to being stakeholders in this 

promising new venture! 

 

With High Regards, 

 

Mrs. Tanya White (Cross), Ed.S. 

Mumford Assistant Principal 

cc: Principal D. Perry 

     Assistant Principal R. Godfrey 

     Assistant Principal J. Melton 
 

Patience 
Resilience 
Integrity 
Dedication 
Excellence 

 

Mumford High School 
“Home of the Mustangs” 
Principal Damian Perry 

J. Melton, A.P. 

T. White (Cross), A.P. 

R. Godfrey, A.P. 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODU3MDYyYTYtNzhmNC00NGUwLWI1OTYtZTAyZTA4ZjljNWJl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222ea2d0dc-889d-42bc-9b4c-30271f82e335%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%220cfcde8c-f5c3-41e7-98ad-5783e823743c%22%7d
tel:+13134622305,,45312890# 

